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Bernie Conlon
Secretary to Inquiry
 
From: Conlon, Bernie (IHRD) 
Sent: 22 August 2016 15:58
To: 'jackie.smith@nmc-uk.org'
Cc: Ross, Leanne
Subject: Information on referrals from Northern Ireland
 

Dear Ms Smith,
I am Secretary to the Hyponatraemia Inquiry in Northern Ireland.
In September 2013 you responded to the Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry(copy
attached) following a request for information on the number of referrals to NMC from
Northern Ireland .At that time you were unable to provide a  detailed breakdown  of
referrals from Northern Ireland. A similar request was made at that time of the GMC.
We are updating our information at present in preparation for the Chairman’s report and
have been provided with information from GMC (copy attached). I would be grateful if
you could let me if NMC could provide similar information.
 
I look forward to hearing from you.
 
Kind regards
 
Bernie Conlon
Secretary to Inquiry
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